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SPRINGFIELD - I applaud and commend Lisa Madigan for the outstanding work she 
has done as Illinois Attorney General. Attorney General Madigan has been a tireless 
advocate for consumers, children and the public at large.

Through her efforts, she has helped those plagued by fraud and identity theft, 
strengthened the rights of crime victims, protected children from sexual predators and 
pornographers and secured debt relief for students victimized by fraudulent and 
predatory lending practices.

I wish Lisa well in her future endeavors and know that she will continue to make a 
positive difference in people’s lives.


